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DCAdmin

From:
Sent: 20 February 2024 10:16
To: DCAdmin
Subject: 2023/62/91405/W - New Lidl foodstore off Blackmoorfoot Road in Crosland Moor

Categories:

Dear Planning Officer I would like to register my support for Lidl’s proposed new store on Blackmoorfoot Road in 
Crosland Moor – planning reference: 2023/62/91405/W. Name: Address:  
 
 
 
Sent from Gmail Mobile 


